
PUBLIC WORKSHOP

Kern County Supervisor Mick Gleason and the Kern County Planning and
Community Development Department invite you to join them at a public

workshop to discuss water resources within the Indian Wells Valley.

Preliminary findings on groundwater issues from County consultants.

Public input on issues and concerns.

Location: Inyokern Senior Center
1247 Broadway, Inyokern

Wednesday, August 28, 2013
6:00   8:00 p.m.

For more information, please contact John George, Kern County Planning and Community
Development Department, at (661) 862-8624 or email GeorgeJ@co.kern.ca.us
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